An
Bord
Pleanala

Roisin Cullinan,

Commission for the Regulation of Utilities,
Belgard Square North,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Date: 13™ August 2020
Re: PCIl 1.9.1 Greenlink Project

Dear Ms. Cullinan,

An Bord Pleanala (PCI Unit) has received your response dated 27% July 2020 in reply to our
letter of 23™ June 2020 concerning missing information.

Yours sincerely,

Sorcha Skelly
Executive Officer
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